LAMBERTVILLE Municipal Utilities Authority

CYCLE 2 SEWER BILLS DELAYED

Due to post office issues the Cycle 2 Sewer bills for the 4™ Quarter of 2020 covering
10/01/20-12/31/20 have been delayed. Bills have now been mailed and should be
received by the end of the week. The due date has been extended from the 15" to the 25™
of January.

This applies to Residents/ Businesses located on the following Streets: Bridge, Canal,
Church, Clinton, Coryell, Cottage, Crofton, Curley, Delevan, Douglas, Highland, Hillside
Ct., Jefferson, Lambert, Liberty View, Lincoln McCready, Northfield, Overlook, Stryker,
Studdiford, Sturbirdge, Washington, Waterford, Woodstream, York.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office at 609-397-1496 Monday
through Friday 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. or email Melissa Ege, Administrative Assistant at
mege@lambertvillemua.com.
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